
Report from the Education and Business 
Committee Meetings 

 
Wednesday, March 7, 2018 
 
TOPICS: 
NDTA Professional Development Report 
2018-19 Budget  
2018-2020 Local School Calendar 
Annual Facility Grant 
 

 
PRO-D – NDTA Professional Issues Officer Jeremy Inscho provided a report on the NDTA’s 
professional development funding initiatives from July 1, 2017 to January 31, 2018.  
 
Watch the presentation  
 

 
BUDGET – Department and partner presentations continue in preparation of the 2018-19 
Budget process. 
 

 DEPARTMENT OF LEARNING SERVICES 
o PowerPoint presentation 
o Watch the presentation 

 

 NANAIMO DISTRICT TEACHERS’ ASSOCIATION 
o PowerPoint presentation 
o Watch the presentation 

 

 
CALENDAR – The Business Committee recommends that the Board approve the draft 
2018-19 Local School Calendar, in principle, while discussions continue with NDTA, CUPE 
and the Nacu Mat Tatulat Committee.  
 

 Action Sheet 
 

 
AFG – Director of Planning and Operations Pete Sabo and Facilities Planning Manager 
Mike Ross presented the proposed 2018-19 AFG plan.  
 

 PowerPoint presentation 

 Watch the presentation 
 
 
All Board meetings are now streamed live and archived on our YouTube Channel. 

Find current and past issues of NLPS News on our web site http://www.sd68.bc.ca/  
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